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to BridgetWillcox31@gmail.com, T, Michele 

 
 

Good Morning Bridget 
 
Mount Club held its Committee meeting yesterday and we discussed hireage of our 
Clubrooms for various Congress events. 
 
Yes to all, with details as follows: 
 
Friday 23 September - AGM.  NB -  please note that time to start is 4.30 and not 
4pm  as we have a Friday afternoon playing session. 
Wed    27 September - Rubber Bridge - 7 p.m. start 
Thurs  28 September -      ditto 
Fri       29 September -         " 
The cost for these four sessions will be $500 in total.  
Tea and coffee will be available for you to help yourselves. 
We will arrange for the premises to be opened and closed. 
 
Tuesday 26 September - Quiz Night. 
Hireage $500.00 - tea and coffee will be available for you to help yourselves.  We 
would not provide any food - you would need to organise this yourselves. This also 
covers our costs of cleaning, removal of rubbish in bags, bottles in boxes etc.  We 
would require the Quiz Night to be finished by 10.30 at the latest due to noise 
control.  We would expect our Clubrooms to be left in reasonable condition.  Dishes 
done, tables and chairs back in place, etc. 
We require a bond of $250.00 to cover any unforeseen events such as spillage on 
the carpet, breakages, damages, major cleaning.  Clearly we would refund this in the 
event of everything being OK. 
 
The capacity of the Clubrooms is approximately 130.   
 
We do have a microphone and sound system. 
 
Teri's phone number is 021 033 2400.  I understand from her that NZ Bridge will be 
organising a special Liquor licence for the Quiz Night. 
 
Very kindly, our President Michele Larnder is offering Colin Haywood a billet for the 
Thursday, Friday and Saturday nights.  Michele's phone number is 021 427 330 or  
07 572 1635 so I suggest Colin contacts Michele and Steven directly. 
 
I think that's all for now Bridget.  Good luck with all the organising! 
 
Best wishes 
Gilda Rowland 
Secretary  
021 084 29947 
 



 
 
 
 
 


